MID-VALLEY GENEALOGICAL SOCIETY
9 March 1986

The March meeting of the Mid-Valley Genealogical
Society was called to order by the President.

The minutes of the previous meeting were read and
corrected (the antique auction is conducted by Alpha Delta
Pi Alumnae).

e

The Treasurer reported a balance in the General Fund
of &§451.23, and in Petty Cash of $19.02. It was moved and
seconded that the report be approved.

The audit committee reported that the 1984 and 1985
books have been audited and found to be in good order. A
few recommendations were made.

The first Newsletter was discussed, as it was
available today.

The President reviewed mail received.

Charles Dodge, Book Committee Chairman, reported on
books ordered, and brochures and maps received.

Danell Knight, Chairman of the society booth at the
antique show, reported. We will sell starter kits,
informational literature, archival supplies, etc.

Mabelle Martsching reported on gueries received.

Becky has contacted Joan Mueller regarding the
newpaper indexing. She will probably be ready to go back to
work on it by May.

The Society has received an invitation to have an
exhibit at the Portland Genealogical Forum open house in
May. There was somea discussion, A decision about

participation will be made at the April meeting.

Valerie Nichols introduced Margaret Waldron, a guest
and potential new member.

There was a discussion of up-dating the cemetery
records.

There being no further business, the meeting was
adjourned.

Irene Schrock, genealogy teacher and author, gave an
entertaining talk about her writing. '

Res ooctfullj submitted,
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